
Building Committee meeting  May 16, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairman Robbie Stubbins. Also present were 

members Anthony Fahoury and Joyce Barbieri. 

 

There were no visitors and no public comment. 

 

The April  minutes were approved by consensus. 

 

We are still awaiting the RFP from Bill Lohsen for the boiler and heat pump component 

discussed for the Town Hall building. 

 

Ken Welch is working on the necessary RFP for spray foam in the basement and the caseway 

leading up to the clock tower.  

 

Anthony had done a lot of research regarding the sand and salt sheds for the town garage. He had 

the RFP for Fair Haven and information on various types of recommended replacements. 

Anthony will attend the May 16th Selectboard meeting to present his findings.  

 

We discussed the possibility of merging the Building Committee with the Energy Committee 

since we are both working on many of the same issues. Robbie is also on this committee and 

they have an opening that Anthony could fill. Robbie will talk to their chairman. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 


